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The Kansas Council of Chapters of the Military Officers Association of
America supported bills HB 2758, HB 2759, HB 2760, and HB 2761.
This written message confirms our verbal comments before the
committee today including support for the two word changes in
section 5 of HB 2758 and the punctuation change in HB 2759.

We urge the House to debate and promptly vote on all of these bills
and request the support of every Representative.

We thank Chairman Ellis, Assistant Revisor Humes, and all Committee
Members for support of these bills.
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